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    Thursday 10th September 2020
	Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to everyone. Thank you again for your patience during the first week with drop off and pickups. We are now getting into the swing of things!

I am pleased to welcome Al Burdett to the Stockham School staffing team. Al has a wealth of experience and skills and will be working as a lunchtime supervisor in Year 3.

Dates for the diary

Usually I send out a year planner with dates for a number of events in school such as our annual open evening, October parents meetings, Christmas performances and sports days. We aim to do all the important and lovely special occasions throughout the year, but obviously, these events will take some extra thought and need careful planning. Please keep reading these emails every Thursday as they will inform you of any important future dates.

Nut allergy

Please can I ask that no nuts or nut-based products are brought into school for snacks or in lunch boxes due to a pupil in school who has a severe nut allergy.

Drop off and pick up

Please ensure that your children stay with you at all times when you drop off and collect. In order to reduce the risk of spreading any illness, children must not play on the climbing equipment as these are only used by particular year groups on a weekly rota.

Reminder:

Inset day on Friday 23rd October.

Many thanks
 Mrs. Burbank


	PA’s this week were Alfie B & Alfie Ba. Thank you for your help. 



I’m taking part in Brave the Shave to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. Please support me and check out my shave page.
https://bravetheshave.macmillan.org.uk/shavers/donna-pritchard 

CLASS NEWS
Year F  A busy week for Foundation learning all the new class and school routines. They 
             have enjoyed staying for lunch and starting their full days at school. We have been
             busy practicing our listening skills and working on numbers to 5 in maths. 

Year 1  In English this week Year 1 have been looking at what a sentence is and how we
             write one, we have also been showing all the adults how clever we are with our 
             phonics. In maths we have been looking at how to make groups of items and then
             count them. We have enjoyed exploring our new classroom and seeing all of our
             friends again!

Year 2  We have begun reading Beegu in our Guided Reading sessions and enjoyed
             predicting who the character may be and what may have happened to them using
             only the illustration from the title page.  In maths we have been working on two digit
             numbers and representing these using tens and ones, digits and words.
Year 3  Year 3 have had a fantastic start to the new school year! We have been very sensible 
             adapting to the new routines and are working hard to keep each other safe. We have 
             started our new topic 'Tales from the Vale' by finding out about John Betjeman and 
             the Betjeman Millennium Park. In maths we have been showing off to Mrs McNaught
             all that we have remembered from Year 2!
Year 4  Year 4 have had a fabulous start to the new school year and everyone has settled in 
             really well.  We have been busy finding out lots of things about each other and writing
             mini autobiographies. We even had a go at doing some self-portraits. In maths we 
             have been working on place value and seeing what we could remember about what 
             different digits in a number represent. In English we have begun to learn the story of 
             'How the Frog Became King of the River' - ask us to tell it to you at home and see
             how much we can remember! 
Year 5  Year 5 have made a great start.  We have started our Amazon topic and are looking

             at place value in maths.
Year 6  Well done Year 6 for a brilliant start to the year! We have begun our new topic 'Trash 
             to treasure' and have been exploring countries and continents in geography. In
             English, we have been exploring word classes and in maths we have been carrying
             out lots of number investigations.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  All of Foundation class for a fantastic start to the year.  We are so proud of how
             well they have settled in and adapted to school life. 
Year 1  Lucca for having such a fantastic first week in Year 1, well done, you have really 
             used your confidence learning power and you have tried really hard in everything
             that you have been asked to do.

             Felicity for using her independence and listening learning powers during all of our 
             lessons, you have really impressed all of the adults in the classroom this week, you
             have been fabulous!

Year 2  Lexi R for following instructions so beautifully and always returning to the classroom
             so promptly after break times.

             Elijah G for taking so much pride in your work and presenting everything so
             beautifully and carefully. Your books already look spectacular!

Year 3  Jenson for settling into Year 3 so well - it is a pleasure to have you in the class! 
             Toby for being so mature and sensible in the classroom.
Year 4  Kaci for having an absolutely super attitude to her work since starting in Year 4 and 
             for being really independent and positive. She has produced some brilliant pieces
             of work and made her way onto our Year 4 'Wonder Wall'. 
             Mia for having a great start in Year 4, for always doing the right thing and for some
             beautiful pieces of art work- which has also earnt her a place on our Year 4
             'Wonder Wall' as well. 

Year 5  Lily for using her independence in maths and thinking deeply about the different 

             concepts.  Alfie G for showing a really positive attitude in all subjects.  Well done.
Year 6  Harry for his great start to Year 6 and to Stockham. He has settled well and already 
             become a brilliant team member with a really positive learning attitude.

             Alex for his excellent attitude from the beginning of Year 6. He has shown a lot of 
             enthusiasm in all lessons (particularly maths) and great perseverance with his
             presentation in all his new books.

Well done everyone!
School Uniform

If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










